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For more information regarding missions at ACU, go to our website: 
https://www.acu.edu/community/offices/resources/him/about/about-the-

center.html 

The Halbert Center for 
Missions and Global Service 
took a group of ACU students 
to the Baan Saginaw Church 
near Fort Worth in January. 
This church was started by 
Christians from Southeast 

Asia and normally worships in 
the Thai/Lao language. We 

were joined by students from 
Texas A&M, Paul Quinn 

College, North Texas State 
University and University of 

Texas Arlington for three days 
of wonderful service, 

fellowship, worship and food. 
	


